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13 September 2019 

School Events 2019/20 

Parent Teacher Meetings 2019/20 

Parent Teacher meetings will take place for this school year on Tuesday November 12th and Thursday November 

14th. Detailed timetable will issue closer to date but if you have preference for towards either of these dates please 

let us know as soon as possible so that it may be factored into the initial timetable. Timetable will issue on the week 

beginning November 4th with meeting times running approximately from 2.20 to 4.30 approx on these dates.  

School Christmas Concerts 2019/20 

As is customary, the school Christmas Concerts will take place in Bornacoola Community Centre on the evenings of: 

Rooms 1 and 2-Junior Infants to Second Class Tuesday December 17th at 7pm 

Rooms 3 and 4-Third Class to Sixth Class Thursday December 19st at 7pm 

First Holy Communion 2018/19 

Saturday 19th October 2019 Ceremony of Enrolment, St Michael’s Church 7pm 

Tuesday 10th March 2020 First Confession, St Joseph’s Cloonturk 7pm 

Sunday 10th May 2020 First Holy Communion, St Michael’s Church 11am 

Primary Language Curriculum 

We have been notified of our PLC In Service date which will be Thursday January 9th, 2020. Scoil Mhuire will remain 

closed on this date. 

School Swimming Programme 2019/20 

The School Swimming Programme will be delivered in two 8 week blocks this year: 
 
Block 1 Monday 04 November 2019 to Monday 16 December 2019 Senior Room (8 Lessons - 25 pupils max) 
 
Block 2 Monday 20 April 2020 to Monday 22 June 2020 Middle 2 Rooms (8 Lessons – 44 Pupils max) 
 
Please note the Block 1 will include also Thursday, November 21, to help complete the 8 Lesson Aquatics 
Programme. 
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Summer Works Scheme 
 
As you may have noticed the windows/doors replacement project under the 2019 SWS commenced on Wednesday 
September 4th and is ongoing. While it has been far from ideal that this work is progressing during term, it was 
beyond our control and we are actually well ahead of other schools which have similar works to complete. We 
apologise for any disruption caused which has been kept to the minimum due to mutual co-operation. We are 
hopeful that it will be close to completion by the end of next week. 
 
Annaduff Credit Union 
 
We have been asked to encourage savings with the local Credit Union and in this regard we wish to remind you that 
we will continue as a collection point for Annaduff CU. We will collect money, on behalf of the Credit Union, from 
new and existing members on each Friday of the school year. Membership Application Forms are available from the 
school for anybody who wishes to join the Credit Union Schools Savings Scheme.  


